

Masses For The Week

SATURDAY, AUGUST 12

5:00 pm Ellen Proctor R.I.P.

- Sheila Mills & Patricia MacFarlane

SUNDAY, AUGUST 13

9:00 am Theresa Mifsud R.I.P.- Hamelin Family 11:00 am Unannounced

MONDAY, AUGUST 14

9:00 am Theresa Mifsud R.I.P.- Hamelin Family

TUESDAY, AUGUST 15

7:00 pm Lio Capalbo R.I.P. - Raso Family

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 16

9:00 am Available

THURSDAY, AUGUST 17

7:00 pm Ellen Proctor R.I.P. - Nancy Swanek

FRIDAY, AUGUST 18

9:00 am Available

SATURDAY, AUGUST 19

9:00 am Unannounced

5:00 pm Mario Doronio R.I.P. - Cora Doronio

SUNDAY, AUGUST 20

9:00 am Unannounced

11:00 am Ben Culotta R.I.P.

- Jack & Bessie Culotta

Sick: That we will sustain them by our love and compassion, especially Dianne MacFarlane, Maria Pereira and Vivienne Sharpe.

Deceased: For those who loved us and shared our lives: that after living the gospel they may enjoy the peace of heaven, especially Rev. Richard Jacobsen.

Pope's August Universal Intention: *Artists* - That artists of our time, through their ingenuity, may help everyone discover the beauty of creation.

Weekly Offering (August 6)	\$2,530.15
Building Fund	
Expenses (Aug. 1 - Aug. 3)	\$505.05
Building Fund Expenses	¢102.72
building rund Expenses	\$ 103.1Z

Thank you for your contribution.

St. David's Parish

2601 Major Mackenzie Drive, Maple, Ontario



We are proud to inform our parishioners that Fr. Paul Casullo, who was a Pastor at St. John the Evangelist from 1979 to 1990, is celebrating his 60th Anniversary of

Ordination to the Priesthood on Friday, August 18, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at St. David's Catholic Church in Maple, Ontario. Fr. Paul will offer a Mass of Thanksgiving. Following Mass, refreshments will be served in the parish hall.

If you are interested in attending, please RSVP by calling St. David's parish office at 905-832-5595.

Archdiocese of Toronto 175th Anniversary

As we celebrate the 175th anniversary of the Archdiocese of Toronto, Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop of Toronto, extends an invitation for all to join him for Mass and a reception to commemorate this historic milestone. The Western Pastoral Region celebration will take place at Merciful Redeemer Parish (Mississauga), 2775 Erin Centre Blvd. (east of Winston Churchill Blvd., west of Erin Mills Pkwy) on Tuesday, September 12, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. For more information, visit www.archtoronto.org/175

Speak Up! Calling All Young People

Sept. 13, 7 p.m. - St. Patrick's, Markham Sept. 19, 7 p.m. - St. Isaac Jogues, Pickering Oct. 2, 7 p.m. - St. Stanislaus, Toronto Oct. 11, 7 p.m. - St. Christopher's, Mississauga

As the Synod on Youth, Faith, and Vocational Discernment approaches, we want to hear from you! Faith Connections and the Office of Catholic Youth will be hosting Live Listening Sessions with the Toronto Bishops. Young people 16–29 will have the opportunity to respond to Pope Francis' questions in preparation for the Synod! Your voice is important! Visit http://bit.ly/synodspeakup for more information and to RSVP.

Pilgrimage to Quebec Shrines

Friday, September 1 to Monday, September 4

The Our Lady of Manaoag Evangelization Group is hosting an annual pilgrimage to the Quebec Shrines with Rev. Terrence McKenna as spiritual director. Pick-up point is at St. Philip Neri Church (2100 Jane St., North York).

CONTACT: Teodora La Madrid

PHONE: 416-240-9249

EMAIL: franteo lamadrid@rogers.com

Bible Convention 2017

Saturday, September 9 & Sunday, September 10 9:00 a.m. to 6 p.m. Divine Retreat Centre Toronto, 69 William St., Toronto

Fr. Mathew Naickomparambil VC and the Divine team will be conducting a two-day Bible convention. There will be enriching biblical talks, soul-stirring meditative music and praise and worship, sharing of testimonies, Holy Mass and Adoration. Confessions will be available. Tickets are on sale and available every Friday at the Divine Retreat Centre between 6 p.m. and 9 p.m.

REGISTRATION: \$50 (includes lunch) **PHONE:** 647-949-4932 or 647-660-1314

EMAIL: enquirydrct@gmail.com

Confirmation Information Session

WORTH If your child was baptized in the Roman Catholic Church and entering grade 7 & higher in September 2017, and your child wishes to prepare to celebrate Confirmation in the 2017-2018 school year, please attend the parent information meeting with your child on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 7:45 p.m. The meeting will be held at St. John the Evangelist Church.

Registration packages will be handed out at this meeting providing details regarding registration, expectations, and dates for our sacramental programme.

Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed

Every year Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services - Archdiocese of Toronto invites the faithful to gather in prayer for their loved ones and all those who rest in our cemeteries with the celebration of the Eucharist. We invite you to join us for the Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed on Wednesday, August 16 at 7 p.m.

Assumption Cemetery
6933 Tomken Road, Mississauga
Most Rev. John A. Boissonneau

7770 Steeles Avenue East, Markham (Enter off Reesor Road) Most Rev. Vincent Nguyen

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home 8361 Yonge Street, Thornhill His Eminence Cardinal Thomas Collins

> Mount Hope Cemetery 305 Erksine Avenue, Toronto Rev. Msgr. Robert Nusca

Queen of Heaven Cemetery 7300 Highway #27, Woodbridge Most Rev. Robert Kasun

Resurrection Cemetery
355 Taunton Road East, Whitby
Rev. Msgr. John Pilauskas

St. Mary's Cemetery 208 Sunnidale Road, Barrie Most Rev. Wayne Kirkpatrick

For more information contact the central business office at 416-733-8544 or 1-800-974-4619 or visit our website at catholic-cemeteries.com.



Thank you to our advertisers who make this bulletin possible. We encourage our parishioners to patronize advertisers and tell them that you appreciate their support.

To advertise in our bulletin please call Greg at 905-624-4422.